St Mary the Virgin, Bletchingley
PCC Meeting held on September 1st 2020 in church

Apologies Vickie Gillespie and Valerie Muller

An Extraordinary PCC meeting was held at 7.30pm on 1st September 2020 where Howard Freeman was elected as DPO. He was also asked to work on a DSAR that had been sent to the PCC. 

